
Bronx Community
Board 8

Members of Bronx Community Board 8 joined advocates and city agency
representatives earlier this week to tour the future Tibbets Brook
Greenway along the Major Deegan Expressway.  The proposal will help
reduce flooding along the corridor and will add new greenspace to the
district.  More information on the project can be found at this link.
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Please call 311 to report
quality of life issues and
then email the CB8 Office
with details and we will
follow up with the
appropriate city agency.
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https://www.nyc.gov/site/dep/whats-new/tibbetts-brook-daylighting-project.page


You are Invited to 
the Street Co-Naming

Ceremony




















In Honor of

Bill Stone
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All are invited to honor Bill Stone, who was a beloved member and
former chair of Bronx Community Board 8. 

Sunday, May 7, 2023
11:00 AM
At the Intersection of 
Hudson Manor Terrace and West 237th Street
Bronx, New York

Hosted by the Family of Bill Stone and Council Member Eric Dinowitz
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Click here for more info!

https://www.ilovethebronx.com/btc-events/bronx-week

